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Democratic leaders deeply disappointed in the Governor's decision to attack Planned
Parenthood and community health centers across Wisconsin.

  

  

MADISON - Democratic leaders were quick to react after Gov. Scott Walker signed two bills
targeting Planned Parenthood of  Wisconsin’s federal funding and limiting access to birth
control.

  

"I am deeply disappointed in Gov.  Walker's decision to attack Planned Parenthood and
community health  centers across Wisconsin," said Senate Democratic Leader Jennifer
Shilling  (D-La
Crosse) in a statement Thursday. "Rather than limiting preventive care services,  cancer
screenings and birth control, we should be expanding access to  health care and working to
grow our middle class."

  

"I continue to support  the dedicated health care providers and patient advocates at Planned 
Parenthood centers across our state who provide vital care and  counselling to thousands of
hardworking men and women," Shilling concluded.

  

38 Democratic legislators including Sen. Shilling had urged Gov.Walker to veto these bills. You
can read a copy of that letter here .
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http://wisconsin.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cc0cd6cf0a74b43631e3f0de7&amp;id=a9ea3e1092&amp;e=35b2b49890

